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Secretary
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Stonehouse 
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16 April 2007

Dear Ian

Thank you for your letter dated 27 March 2007 concerning proposed dwiges to the Editor’s 
Code of Practice.

I note that the Committee will not be using the wording that I first sugg^ted at our meeting 
in October 2006. However, as you are aware, I am not committed to any particular wording.
I recognise that the proposed changes to Clause 10 are intended to addr^s tfie issues 
which we have raised at the self-regulatory level. I hope that ttiey will be introduced wWi 
maximum publicity and advice to the media. Othenwise, the ‘burtal’ of the changes within the 
existing Code, and the absence of a section explidOy piehibiting the obtaining of any private 
informatton w^out conserrt or a public in ters jistitication, may pr^ent the risk ttiat 
unacceptable activity will «>ntinue.

You should be avt r̂e that I am still committed to the introduction of stror^r penaittes to 
address the iliegal trade hi personal informatkxi. It remains to be semi how effecth^ the 
proposed dianges w3l be in pracfice and ttie proposed increase hi the maximum sentence is 
aimed not just at the pr^s but at the wider problem. It is essential that there should be an 
effedive deterrent acrc^ the board.

Finally, I should add that my staff are currenfly working v»^ the Industry on tfie production of 
section 55 guidance for journalists and I vtrauid expect it to be incorporated into the Editor’s 
Codebook at the relevant section to supplement your changes to the Code and clarify the 
application of tfie Data Proter^n Act 1998.

I am copying this letter to Belinda Crowe at DCA and Sir Christopher Meyer at PCC.

Richard Thomas 
Information Commissioner
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